
 
Believers Who Gather, Give, Grow and Go to Make Disciples of Jesus Christ 

 
 

Worship Service 
Sunday, February 9, 2025 

 
Announcements and Prayer:  Brad Laney 

 
Opening Celebration:  He Keeps Me Singing 

 
Fellowship Song:  Sunshine in My Soul 

 
Scripture Reading 

 
Praise and Worship:  

Amazing Grace, My Chains Are Gone 
Sanctuary 

 
Welcome and Offertory Prayer 

Offertory Music:  Sheltered in the Arms of God 
Shanya List, soloist 

 
Music Ministry 
Bailey Daniel, soloist 

 
Children’s Church Dismissal 

 
Message:  Pastor Keith Taylor 

 
Hymn of Response:  Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus 

 
Closing Celebration:  He is Lord 

 

 

 

Title:    Keep Up the Good Work 

Text:      Joshua 22:1-8 
Main Idea: 

_______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________ 

Keys to Understanding:   
Hist._____________________________________________ 

Lit.______________________________________________ 

Theo.____________________________________________ 

Sermon Notes:___________________________________ 

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 
 
Sermon Application:  

_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 

 
Prayer Requests: fbcwepray@gmail.com   

Dr. Keith Taylor, pastorkeith@fbcwedowee.com  
Bryan Wortham, students@fbcwedowee.com  

Danna Ely, secretary@fbcwedowee.com · Church office 256-357-2139 
520 Hillcrest Ave · P. O. Box 355 · Wedowee, AL · 36278 

Stay Informed:  Visit https://fbcwedowee.org and click on Events for church-wide 

events and activities, and Bulletins for church bulletins. 
 

mailto:fbcwepray@gmail.com
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mailto:secretary@fbcwedowee.com
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GATHER 

Sunday 02/09/25 

Pastor Coffee Fellowship               8:30 A.M. 

Sunday School Classes            9:00 A.M.  

Worship Service             10:15 A.M. 

Growing Deeper           5:00 P.M. 

Youth                                                                                            5:00 P.M. 

Adult Choir Practice                                                                   6:00 P.M. 

Monday 02/10/25 

GriefShare                                                                                              5:30 P.M. 

Wednesday 02/12/25  

Wednesday Meals                                                                       5:00 P.M. 

        (chicken spaghetti, salad, roll, dessert) 

AWANA                                                                                          6:00 P.M. 

Youth                                                                                              6:00 P.M. 

Battlefield Prayer Service                                                           6:00 P.M.  

Attendance Report  02/02/25 

Sunday School - 174                                                       Worship Service – 191 

Volunteers for Sunday 02/09/25 

Nursery:  Sonja Dewhurst, Kim Heard, Sabrina Voss, Anna Grace Henderson, 
Onas Brand, Bailey Daniel 
Children’s Church:  Brady Phillips, Pam White, Sherri & Hannah Mulder 
Deacons of the Week:  John Andrews, Brad Laney, Jim Triplett 
Ushers:  Jory Pitts, Mike Henderson, Marshall Prestridge, Lance Daniel 

Save the Date 

• Sunday, February, February 16, 7:30 A.M. – Brotherhood 
 

Pastor Coffee Fellowship 

Join Pastor Keith Sunday mornings at 8:30 A.M for fellowship and coffee in 

the Rally Room prior to Sunday School. 

 
Understanding the Love of Your Life: 

Married Couples Retreat 
February 28 – March 1 at Shocco Springs. Cost is $200 per 

couple and includes lodging and meals. Register via QR code 

or via check/cash and registration form in Rally Room.   

Words cannot express the love that you have 
shown to Woodrow and me during this 
season of our lives.  Your kindness, prayers, 
and support have been a source of strength 
and encouragement, and we are deeply 
grateful.  Every gesture, whether big or 
small, has reminded us of God’s faithfulness 
and the beauty of community.  
Please know that your love and generosity 
have touched our hearts in ways we cannot 
fully describe.  We are so thankful for you 
and pray that God blesses you abundantly as 
you have blessed us.   

“I thank my God every time  
   I remember you.”                                   

Philippians 1:3 

 

GIVE 

Giving Report for 02/02/25 
General Fund:  $13,988.19 

Note:  Calendar year 2024 Giving Statements were mailed on Jan. 28th.  
Contact the church office if you don’t receive your statement.  

                       
Final Week of the Paper Goods Drive for the  
Alabama Baptist Children’s Home in Oxford 

Please bring your donations to the Rally Room by Feb, 14th or give a 
monetary donation (write AL Bap Children’s Home in notes of check). 

 
Accepting Bids for a Full-Service Lawn Care Specialist 

Contact church office for a detailed job description.  Bids due Feb. 14th.  

 

GROW 

Children & Youth 
AWANA Clubs (K – 6th grade) 

• Wednesday, February 12, 6:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 19, 6:00 P.M. 

 

Youth (7th – 12th grade) 

• Sunday, February 9, 5:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 12, 6:00 P.M. 

• Sunday, February 16, 5:00P.M. 

• Wednesday, February 19, 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Deadline to Register Feb. 24th. 

With love and gratitude,  
Woodrow and Betty 

Hudson 
398 Maple View Dr. 
Carrolton, GA 30117 


